
From: Diane Papan
To: Vineet Shahani
Cc: Patrice Olds
Subject: Re: Support the "Study Map" in the San Mateo General Plan 2040
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 8:09:23 AM

Thank you for your communication.  
I am copying our City Clerk to ensure that it is made a part of the record on this matter.  
With best regards, 
Diane Papan 

From: Vineet Shahani 
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 11:08 PM
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>; Maureen Freschet
<mfreschet@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rick Bonilla <RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>; Joe Goethals
<jgoethals@cityofsanmateo.org>; Eric Rodriguez <erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Support the "Study Map" in the San Mateo General Plan 2040

Dear Distinguished San Mateo Leaders - 

I live at  with my wife and three young children.  I am writing
to ask you to support the "study map" developed as part of the San Mateo General Plan 2040
process (which maintains single family house zoning in San Mateo) and vote down the new
alternative study map.

I, like many of my neighbors, believe in affordable housing, but the alternative study map
marginally advances this objective while doing a great deal of harm to neighborhoods that are
generations old.  

Thank you for listening and for your service.

Vineet




